
From: Bradley Gammond 
Sent: 25 February 2013 13:52 
To: 'Paul Burley' 
Subject: RE: KCAP/SALP Main/Minor Modifications (PD8942) 
 
Mr Burley 
 

I refer to your letter dated 13 February.  
  

As you are aware I referred your letter to the Inspector who asked the Council for their 
comments. In response, the Council explained that it did review its position following the close 
of the hearing sessions and has provided a comprehensive list of modifications.  As you are 
aware, these modifications currently form the basis of the 6 week consultation process which 
commenced on 14 February 2013. 
  

The Council was unable to discuss the modifications with all the interested parties and 
attendees of the Hearing sessions due to the limited time frames involved. However the Council 
is of the opinion that a full and frank debate was held during the examination where the views 
of both parties were clearly set out.  
  

The Council has made suggested modifications to policies KCAPMA19, KCAPMA20 and 
KCAPMA21. 
  

Whilst it is regrettable that you did not have a further opportunity to discuss any modifications 
with the Council, the Inspector wishes to assure you that she will give full consideration to your 
representation in respect of the main modifications suggested 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Bradley Gammond 

 
 

 


